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9th November 2023. 
 

Dear Year Three Families, 

 

In our Religious Education learning, we are exploring the question ‘Has Christmas lost its true 

meaning?’ During our exploration of this question, we will be considering what is the true 

meaning of Christmas to Christians and how this compares to what Christmas means to us. As 

part of this learning, we are excited to have the opportunity to visit Pneuma Church where 

we will get to see inside a different type of Christian church and hear first-hand from 

Christians about what Christmas means to them. 

 

This trip will take place on Wednesday 6th December 2023. We will be leaving school at 9am 

to walk to Pneuma Church, which is located on Brunswick Road in the Cobbswood Industrial 

Estate and returning in time for lunch.  

 

There is no charge for this trip but we ask for parental consent via Arbor please. 

 

All children should wear school uniform on the day and have a warm, waterproof coat.  

 

We are in need of a few adults to support us on our school trip. If you are able to accompany 

us, please talk to your child’s class teacher. We would be very grateful. 

 

We are looking forward to this wonderful experience bringing R.E to life.  If you have any 

further queries about the trip, please do speak to your child’s teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year Three Team 
 
 
 


